

Nicola Davies – Executive Headteacher

Emma Severn – Head of School

- t: (01623) 455920
- e: office@suttonroad.org
- w: www.suttonroad.org

Sutton Road Primary School and Nursery

Moor Lane Mansfield Nottinghamshire NG18 5SF

Newsletter

Friday 16th October 2020



Year 1 News

Year 1 have been creating pictures and models using natural materials. We found lots of feathers, sticks, leaves and flowers on the school field to design a pattern like the artist Andy Goldsworthy. We used clay to make our models and added natural materials



LUKE TEMPLE'S MASTERCLASS

For Sutton Road Primary School



Luke Temple Masterclass

Children in KS2 have been lucky enough to take part in a virtual author Masterclass hosted by Luke Temple. The children have really enjoyed it and have posed questions to the author



Year 6's Top Tips for Looking after your Wellbeing!

When you are feeling a little blue your could:

- Cuddle a pet or teddy
 - -Colour in a picture
 - Listen to music
- -Get outside and do some exercise

 Remember to be happy!



Nursery News

Nursery are having a fantastic time on 'Treetop Thursdays' exploring the field and the trees around us! We have loved splashing in the puddles, finding animals and playing games.

Don't forget - we go out every Thursday so remember to bring your wellies and a warm coat!





Hello Yellow Day in F2

For Hello Yellow day, we went onto the field and made different faces to show the different emotions. I have checked permissions.





Hello Yellow

At Sutton Road, the wellbeing of our families and children is important to us. This week, we have had a great time in school. All children have completed a range of assemblies and lessons, with a focus on



wellbeing and how we can look after ourselves and others. As part of this, the children has looked at the book, 'Ishi- Simple Tip's from a Solid Friend.' As part of this, each child has created their own Ishi, which will be coming home after half term. We can't wait to share the work we have done with you and keep your eyes peeled for an Ishi Challenge which will be coming home soon!

Going Abroad

As you will be aware school finishes on Friday 16th October for the half term break and we return back to school on Monday 2nd November.

We are aware that some of you may be planning to go on vacation during the break, therefore we must remind all parents that if you are going on holiday outside the UK, you must ensure you are following the current Government Guidance. If you are going to a country not on the exempt list you may have to self-isolate for 14 days on your return to the UK.

https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-travel-corridors

During this time your child(ren) will not be able to come into school and therefore will be expected to complete their school work at home. If you are travelling to a country NOT on the exempt list please notify school as soon as possible.

Thank you for your ongoing support,



It is time for your child's yearly flu vaccination!

Please complete one consent form for each of your children here

www.nottinghamshireimmunisations.co.uk/Forms/Flu

Your unique code for Name of School is NGXXXXXXX

The option to consent or decline the vaccination is at the end of the questionnaire so please complete the form even if you do not want your child to have the vaccination.

For more information visit our website

If you experience any problems, please contact the team on SAIS@nottshc.nhs.uk





Including Parents-Webinar week!

Hosted by Schools and Families Specialist Services

Week beginning Monday 9th November 2020



Following the cancellation of our annual 'Including parents Conference' in May, due to the pandemic, we are pleased to offer a series of free online webinars, for parents and carers of children and young people with additional needs

 Monday 9th November- Welfare Benefits: A Webinar to explore benefits available for young people with additional needs and their carers. How to claim and what support is available to help.

Provider: Paul Stafford, Senior Benefits Advisor, NCC To book click here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/123033421275

 Tuesday 10th November- Interoception, the 8th Sense, the key to unlocking anxiety: Interoception is a lesser known sense that helps you understand and feel what is going on inside your body; children who struggle with interoception may have trouble with feeling their emotions.

Provider: Wendy Kozakis, Senior Practitioner Communication and Interaction team To book click here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/124064336771

Wednesday 11th November— First Aid for Your Child's Emotional Health: Creating a
home environment to encourage resilience and emotional wellbeing in children and young
people with additional needs.

Provider: Claire Horn, Specialist Teacher, Cognition and Learning Team
To book click here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/first-aid-for-your-childs-emotional-health-tickets-124069955577

Thursday 12th November- Emotion Coaching: Helping your children and young people to
understand the different emotions they experience, why they occur and how to handle them.
Provider: Pauline Clarke, (E.P) Nottinghamshire Educational Psychology Service.
To book click here: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/124071688761

Closing date: Wednesday 4th November

Webinars will be held on TEAMS

You will receive a joining invite after booking on Eventbrite

Webinars will start at 10:00 am and last for up to 90 minutes

All webinars are free to parents

For further information please contact Ruth Cook or Cath Page on (0115) 854 6464

Diary Dates

Monday 2nd November 2020 - First day back at school

Tuesday 10th November 2020 - Flu Vaccine Day

Monday 21st December 2020 - First Day of Christmas holidays

Monday 4th January 2021 - First day back at school

Monday 15th February 2021 - First day of February Half Term

Monday 22nd February 2021 - First Day back at school



The Mill Adventure Base

NOTTS Outdoors

October Holiday Club

Suitable for School Years 3-8

19-23 October 2020

26-30 October 2020 (weekdays only)

£125 per week

OFFER

£20% of the full week price for all customers

Total cost £100

Standard day 9.30am-4.30pm

Optional early drop off - between 08:30am & 9:30am £15 per week Optional late pick up - between 4.30pm & 5:30pm £15 per week

Holiday Club is now bookable on line

Please type the link in below to book your place:

https://nottsoutdoors.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/families-andindividuals/holiday-clubs/

Please note: We are operating in line with government guidelines to ensure that we are compliant with all COVID-19 restrictions to ensure your child's

The Mill Adventure Base, Kingsmill Reservoir, Sherwood Way South,

01623 556110